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The Official Board of Stewards held its regular meeting in the church 
parlor, Tuesday, Sept. 2, 1957, with Chairman Charles Chewning, 
presiding. The opening prayer was offered by the Rev. Mr. Queen 
after which the August minutes were read and approved. 

Dr. Sam Holton reporting for the Commission on iducation explained 
plans for the new Sunday School year which included the recruiting 
of teachers and the gl!B.ter planning in teaching activities • 

. Mr. Shoaf announced that Christian iduc~tion Week would be from 
Sept. 29-0ct. 5 and Rally Day plans were given, and further activities 
ot that week were explained •• Mr. Shoaf also announced that the 

I 

Daily Vacation Bible School held in August was one of the best in 
years. 

IMr. C. J. Jones, treasurer, gave his report and a copy is attached 
1 
to these minutes. 

Dr. Glasson~ Chairman of Stewardship and Finance, announced that we 
still need about $6000 1n additional pledges to meet the expected 

I expenditures for the year. 
I 

1
Mr. Queen announced that the first quarterly couferenoe will be held 

l ooncurrently with the regular December meeting of the Stewards. 
I 
1
The question ot ~he format tor the Sunday Church Bulletin was 

1referred to the orship Committee. 

!The suggestion of creating a church library was discussed. A motion 
by Mr. Whitford, seconded by Mr. Dunham, was made to the effect that 
a steering committee be appointed by Mr. Chewning to study the 
matter further. '!'his committee is to be composed ot Mrs. Borland, 

1
Mr. Barton, Dr. Holton, Dr. Glasson, and Mr. Queen. 

There being no further business presented the meeting was adjourned 
by prayer by Mr. Shoat. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Z~:i.~ 
iunice H. Mattox~ Secretary 


